

Minutes via email on World Decision

I proposed via email on March 26, 2021 that we needed to make decision on the 50th World Championships. The parks are still closed in CA. Sequoya submitted a proposal from Greenhorn Ranch (private) and Steve Anderson followed up finding out more information. The fee of \$1000 a day did not include porta jons, showers, or meals.

Courtney motioned that we postpone the 50th until 2022. If the World is held in the center of the country via the plan that was submitted to the board at the March meeting, then move the 51st to the West in 2023.

Lani seconded this and thanked Sequoya and all the folks out west for trying to pull it together.

Steve Anderson suggested that we back away from the west this year and have something on the east, thus the East Coast Regional Championships.

Steve Shaw agreed with Steve Anderson's suggestion.

Greg, Carrie, Susan, and Gunilla all agreed with waiting for the World